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Construction Updates

This Week

Concrete driveways were completed this week and crews prepared for paving Hamburg Avenue in
Phase 1. The first layer of asphalt will be paved this week as weather allows. Hamburg Avenue
remains open for residents along the roadway but is closed to through traffic between 205th Street
and 202nd Street.

Next Week

Next week crews will prepare the boulevards in Phase 1 for future trail construction. Bituminous
driveways will be paved early next week and residents will be notified when they can access their
driveways.

Door Hangers

The City will communicate short-term project updates such as driveway impacts, construction
schedule, garbage hauling and temporary mailbox needs via door hangers. Check your front door
each evening for project updates. If you have a storm door, leave it unlocked so project
representatives can place the door hanger on your interior door - this will ensure you still get the
door hanger during periods of windy weather.

Visit our website to see archived newsletters for the Hamburg Avenue Improvement Project.

Contact Roberta McDonald, the onsite City Project Representative, at 952-292-3773 for more
information.


https://www.lakevillemn.gov/Archive.aspx?AMID=57

